On behalf of the Stafford Middle School PTA we would like to take this time to wish all of the Teachers, Staff, Parents and Students a very Happy, Healthy Holiday Season and a Happy New Year!

2017 has been a fantastic year for us! Thank you to ALL of you who support our PTA! The take-out dinners at Basil's, butter braid orders, sweatshirt orders, donations and the list goes on.. YOU are making a difference and we appreciate you!

We wanted to make you aware of some upcoming events..

Dec. 11th-Dec. 15th SMS Book-fair in the Industrial Tech Rm. 119 (order online until 12/19 visit: http://onlinebookfairs.scholastic.com/entrance.aspx?FID=3846713&direct=Y)

Dec. 18th Coffee with the Principals 8:00am in the Cafeteria *Everyone is welcome*

Dec. 18th Teacher/Staff Luncheon

Dec. 22nd Shortened Day

Dec. 25th-Jan. 1st Holiday Vacation- Enjoy!

Jan. 3rd PTA Meeting 6-7pm SMS Library



Again, Thank You, for all you do to support our PTA!! Jenn Castro, Cheryl Verney, Jenn Miller

For more info: Email: staffordmiddleschoolpta@gmail.com